Date 23/12/2019
Reference A428 St john’s Wood Park, NW8 6QS

Enclosed
Copy

Alastair Thornton
Simply Planning
24 Charlotte street,
London

WA1T 2ND

Dear Alastair,
Land adjacent to No.1 St John’s Wood Park, London, NW8 6QS

| am writing to you as a structural engineer on behalf of Form London Ltd.

Form London Limited is the structural engineering consultancy working on the
abovementioned project. We have been commissioned to design the proposed structure and
produce structural drawings and calculations to support the structural design in relation to the

project.

We have a chartered structural engineer (MIStructE) who is a member of Institution of
Structural Engineers (IStructE). They will inspect, approve and monitor the critical elements
of both permanent and temporary basement construction works throughout their duration to
ensure compliance with the design. This will also be checked and approved by building
control body. The certificate is attached at the end of this letter. The details of the chartered

engineer are as follow:

Name: Alberto Darla
Contact email: alberto@formlondon.ac.uk
Membership no: 028378575

Yours Sincerely,

Faezeh Faghih
For and on behalf of Form London Limited






